Date	19th June	26th June
Speaker	PP Adrian Nelson	Changeover Night  A Night at the Races!  3 course meal phantom race call fashions on the field (men and women) Personalized jockey silks Dress to kill And new President
Topic	Going Dutch	
Chair	PP David Nettelbeck	David is inducted!
Toast to Australia	Marilyn Faiman	
Toast to Club	Yoshiko Stynes	
3 Minute Talk	Rob O'Donnell Job Talk	
Cashier \$\$\$	Jack Dimand	
Other meetings	Board	

#### **Mark your Diaries**

Sunday 24th June

9.30am

Church Service at St. Silas and St Anselm, 384

Ferrars Street, Albert Park. Hear Father Ray and the

Archbishop of Melbourne Philip Freier talk then join Ray and Glenys for a cuppa afterwards. Talk to John Strong

for further details.

Sunday 24th June 12.00pm

Japanese Viking Lunch at MUM -Kaasama Restaurant, 315 Montague Street, Albert Park. \$30 per head. Contact

John Strong.

Tuesday 26th June Changeover Night: President Elect David takes the

chains of office. More information soon



Issue 41

rotarygleneira.org.au

19th June 2007

## Frank Jacobs



### Inside: our new sign

June is Rotary Fellowship Month Rotary Club of Glen Eira



PAGE 2 THE GEN ISSUE 41

#### **EDITOR'S CORNER**

Send articles, photos, information to the Editor at adrian@nelsonbros.com.au.

Deadline is Sunday night for Tuesday publication.



We're on the web! Go to rotarygleneira.org.au

#### Editorial.

Thank you to club members who ventured across to Altona last week to celebrate the return of our District's Group Study Exchange Team from District 1580 in Holland. The support was much appreciated by all the team. Tonight you can ask what happened behind the scenes of the trip and find out what vocations were present at a Rotary meeting in the middle of Amsterdam's red light district!

Next week is our Club Changeover Night where we look forward to the

new Rotary year. We can hardly wait!



Cover: Frank Jacobs, master painter and an original charter member of our club became an Honorary Rotarian at a presentation at his home two weeks ago. Frank has always been a very active, hands-on member of the club, always willing to help with any project. In recent months, due to ill health. Frank has found it difficult to make it to meetings. This presentation in a small way reflects our thanks and appreciation for his work and membership. We hope to see much more of him.

Next week is the last GEN for this Rotary year.

ISSUE 41 THE GEN PAGE 3

## New signage at London Tavern

Amidst the renovations at our meeting venue, the London Tavern, we now also have a sign outside the building advertising our club!

Thanks to Club Service Director John Strong for organising this.

The photos to the right show the sign and also a group of Rotarians following our last meeting. It is sure to be recognised by Rotarians from other clubs looking for a makeup. Maybe it will also make people interested in seeing what Rotary is all about.



# Changeover Night A Night at the Races

Next week is our Club Changeover Night at the London Tavern, same time as normal. Be prepared for the following:

- 3 course meal
  - phantom race call
  - fashions on the field (men and women)
  - Personalized jockey silks
  - Dress to kill
  - And new President David is inducted!

Contact David Heuberger for details